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Access Information from Help Your Child to Revise Evening 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

On Monday 16th October parents of year 11 pupils were invited to the Help Your Child 
Revise event.  

The purpose of this event was to provide you with valuable insights into how you can 
actively support your child's preparation in such an important year for their upcoming GCSE 
and BTEC exams.  

During the Revision Evening, we explored the following topics: 

1. Understanding the GCSE Exam Structure 
2. Managing Stress and Anxiety 
3. Creating a Positive Learning Environment 
4. Effective Revision Techniques where our year 12 students shared valuable strategies 

and techniques that they had used undertaking their exams last academic year. 

If you were unable to attend the event, the information can be found on our website along 
with further information to support with revision for specific subjects using the link below. 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/revision-resources/ 

 

 
Yours sincerely,   

  
Mrs K Hibbs   
Headteacher  
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